Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 12:43 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Hatchery Building

From: Evan Rasmussen <rasmusse.evan@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 12:36 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Hatchery Building

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good afternoon,

| am a resident of the Weigant Hogan neighborhood and want to voice my support for the rezoning and development of
the building in Riverside Park into an event venue. This building needs to be showcased to visitors and tourists, it's prime
real estate near where our beloved three rivers meet! Whether it's weddings, craft markets, corporate social events, or
renting the AirBnB space, | can see this being a positive addition to the local community.

Please support this effort by Hatchery LLC on behalf of myself and my wife who has been a proud resident of La Crosse
for her entire life.

Thank you for reading!

Evan Rasmussen
608-354-7706



